3rd district
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To:Redistricting <Redistricting@KLRD.ks.gov>;

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

| was not able to attend any of the last tours. | would like to add my thoughts on this matter. My thoughts are Johnson county should be
added to another district to the south. And Wyandotte keep as the 3rd district with adding southern portions of the second district into
making the 3rd. This will add better diversity to even out population size.

Thank you. God bless.

V/r
Chris Reifschneider

“For you have died and your life is hidden with Christ in god”. “When Christ who is your life appears, then you also will appear with him in
glory.” Colossians 3, 3-4
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